PLANNING/CYNLLUNIAU continued

Letter received direct from Clarke Telecom Ltd. regarding their
proposal to erect (subject to the Land Owners consent) a aew

Base Station Installation at CTIL 241984 VF 14667 at Cilgwyn Mawr,
Cilgwyn Nevern. Councillors welcomed improvements to mobile ' phone
service etc.

Public footpath route improvements

Councillors agreed the progposed new route.

CORRESPONDENCE/CYFATEBIAD

The P.C.N.P. have given this Council a copy of their 'Legends filmed
in Nevern - Castle & Church" The disc was loaned to Cllr. Katharine

Whitehead. All the series are on the website "www.gpembrokeshirecoast.

wales/legends.
e-mails Confirmation from P.C.C. lst Payment 2017/18 Precept £2,166
has been paid into our bank account.
Wales Audit Office fee for 2016/17 - £186.

Membership invitation from One Voice Wales.

FINANCE/CYLLID

Cheyues were signed for the payment of £50 donations to Brynberian
Community Centre and Clebran.

NEVERN CASTLE

Cllr. Ron Rees reminded the Meeting that we need to arrange for
tree-trimming to be carried out on the roadside Castle bouandary.

The Clerk was reguested to place this item on the June Meeting Agenda.




